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Statement Regarding the Indefinite Caucus
Suspension of Senator Colton Moore

Despite the fact that 32 of 33 Republican State Senators, the Governor, Lt.
Governor, Speaker of the House, and the Chairman of the Georgia Republican
Party agree that a Special Session to take action against the Fulton County
District Attorney is impossible, Senator Moore has a right to his opinion.
However, during his advocacy for his ill-conceived proposal, Senator Moore
has knowingly misled people across Georgia and our nation, causing
unnecessary tension and hostility, while putting his Caucus colleagues and
their families at risk of personal harm.

Furthermore, Senator Moore was informed that he has violated multiple
Caucus Rules on multiple occasions and was given every opportunity to simply
adhere to the Rules going forward, not to abandon his wrongheaded policy
position. Unfortunately, he has refused and was suspended by Leadership
from participating in the Caucus until he agrees to abide by the Rules which
he voted for at the beginning of his term.

This decision simply impacts Senator Moore’s ability to caucus with his fellow
Senate Republicans. It does not preclude him from representing the
constituents of Senate District 53 as a duly elected State Senator while
participating in official Senate business.

The Majority Caucus understands that we are stronger when unified and
hopes Senator Moore will rejoin us in the future as we continue delivering
winning conservative policy solutions for our state.



